
 

 

 

 

August 12th, 2024 

 

Stacy Radford 

Zoning & Wetland Officer – Dept. of Land Use & Development 

Town of Montville 

310 Norwich -New London Tpke, Unkasville, CT 06382 

 

SUBJECT:  Response to Review Comments – 339 Chesterfield Road 

  Inland Wetland Application 24 IWX 7 

 

Dear Stacy: 

 

RCL Thompson LLC has reviewed the comments provided by CLA in the letter dated August 5, 2024.  We 

offer the following responses.  A revised site development plan, new supplemental sheet, and letter from 

the soil scientist are included in this submission. 

 

1. ADDRESSED 

2. A watershed map and time of concentration path is provided below: 

 

 
 



3. ADDRESSED 

4. ADDRESSED 

5. ADDRESSED 

6. A note has been added to the plan 

7. ADDRESSED 

8. The construction narrative has been placed on the plans.  Dewatering has been addressed. 

9. The Wetland Functions and Assessment has been addressed by a letter included with this 

submission by Martin Brogie, Inc. 

10. This has been addressed by Martin Brogie, Inc. and has been added to the plan on a 

supplemental sheet. 

11. This has been addressed by Martin Brogie, Inc. and has been added to the plan on a 

supplemental sheet. 

12. This has been addressed by Martin Brogie, Inc. and has been added to the plan on a 

supplemental sheet. 

13. ADDRESSED 

14. ADDRESSED 

15. ADDRESSED 

16. Soil Test data has been added to the plans. 

17. ADDRESSED 

18. ADDRESSED 

19. ADDRESSED 

20. ADDRESSED 

21. ADDRESSED 

22. Acknowledged 

23. This has been corrected 

24. ADDRESSED 

25. ADDRESSED 

26. ADDRESSED 

27. ADDRESSED 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Ryan E. Thompson, PE, LS 

Principal Engineer & Land Surveyor 

RCL Thompson LLC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


